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Date:  March 6, 2019 
 
To: West Linn Planning Commission 
 
From: Jennifer Arnold, Associate Planner 
 
Subject: Public Testimony for West Linn Planning Commission Public Hearing 
 DR-18-03/VAR-18-01  
 
 
On March 6, 2019 Staff received written testimony from Tim Young expressing concerns with the 
architectural style of the proposed attached residential units. Mr. Young notes that the proposed 
roofing material is not consistent with neighborhood.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




